35th ANNUAL CONVENTION OF THE
NATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF MILK BOTTLE COLLECTORS

FOR MORE INFORMATION CONTACT:

Penny Gottlieb, Publicity Coordinator
18 Pond Place

Cos Cob. CT 06807

Phone: 203-869-8411

Email: PennyGottlieb18@amail.com
Website: www.milkbottlecollectors.com

FOR RELEASE BEFORE MAY 1, 2015

The National Association of Milk Bottle Collectors (NAMBC) will hold its 35th Annual
Convention at The Holiday Inn in Grantville (Hershey) PA at the junctions of Interstates
80 and 81 from May 28th to May 31, 2015.

Throughout the convention members will sell and trade milk bottles, caps and dairy
related memorabilia. There will be seminars relating to milk bottles and dairy collectibles.
On Friday night there will a banquet with a guest speaker. All convention attendees will
receive a commemorative bottle. The convention will conclude with an auction

of milk bottles, caps and a wide range of related dairy items on Saturday evening.

All attendees must register, beginning Thursday morning. A Registration fee is required of
all attendees over the age of 10 years. On site registration is $10.00 for members (all three
days), $12.00 for non-members (all three days) and $5.00 for one day only. The registration
fee also includes participation at the auction. Pre-registration is highly recommended prior to
May 15th.

To join NAMBC'’s nearly 700 members, yearly membership is $25.00 US, $27.00 Canadian
(US currency) and $30.00 international (US currency- via Air Mail). This also includes a
subscription to “THE MILK ROUTE” a monthly newsletter which is the official publication of
NAMBC (with free advertising in the publication) and a directory of members.

For further information please see our website www.milkbottlecollectors.com or contact
Penny Gottlieb at 18 Pond Place, Cos Cob, CT 06807 or on her website
PennyGottlieb18@gmail.com.


mailto:PennyGottlieb18@gmail.com
http://www.milkbottlecollectors.com
http://www.milkbottlecollectors.com

